
 
Marsworth 100 Club 
 
The Marsworth 100 Club is run by the Millennium Hall Committee and is open to ALL who 
live in Marsworth. The funds that are raised are used to support the Hall and other local 
events, for example the annual fireworks display. 
 
Monthly draws take place during the Millennium Hall Committee meetings, held on the first 
Wednesday of each month, and regular draws comprise of 5 x £20 winners. Three times a 
year there are now big draws with prizes of up to £100.   
 
It costs only £20 a year, per number, to join and you can have as many numbers as you like 
per household. There are currently 182 members, in the club, for which we are very grateful. 
We have some wonderful volunteers who start collecting dues from July onwards to prepare 
for the new year of draws which start in September. Thank you to these people, who give up 
their time to help. 
If you would like to help support your local village, this is a great way to contribute and 
maybe win a prize. If you are not already a member and would like to join please contact me 
by email: hurleys16@icloud.com 
Stephanie Hurley 
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